

Your ref.

Our ref. DMMHF-H/KSS/99-006

Date 29 November 1999

MR. ADRIAN O' HERLIHY DMMHF-Kc / 660605 Member, Reception Committee

Dear Mr. O' HERLIHY:

The inauguration of Saudi Arabian Airlines Catering, Dammam on 28th of November 1999, was a highly successful affair. Despite of an extremely short planning and preparation time, the reception of His Excellency, the Director General, Dr. Khaled A. Ben-Bakr and guests was so organized and well carried.

The fabulous party let alone speaks a work of great mind and highly pro-active individual like you.

Thank you for your ideas and suggestions and I greatly appreciate your active participation during that remarkable occasion.

Very truly yours,

KHALID SULTAN SHESHAH

Unit Controller, SVCAT/DMM

Cc:

Mr. Abdul Rahman Al-Hilali, General Manager, SVCAT Personnel File